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As the shift toward cryptocurrency trading becomes more pronounced, U.S. regulators will
inevitably be compelled to take more action. David McGill and Benjamin Sauter, who regularly
represent clients in digital currency disputes, explain why and how traders should brace for a
significant wave of prosecutions in Traders magazine. The authors explore the ways the U.S.
Department of Justice has positioned itself for criminal prosecutions, following the jockeying of
U.S. Commaodity Futures Trading Commission and U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission for
jurisdiction over these markets, and why market participants should look beyond the
transactional benefits of digital currency trades.
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